
 

 

 

11.10.2020 

Dear Clients, 

 

RE: M/V Seago Bremerhaven 038N/041S 

Rotterdam Omission 
 

 
 

We regret to inform you that due to engine problems M/V Seago Bremerhaven 

038N/041S will omit Rotterdam in order to maintain long term schedule integrity.  

 

All Import cargo to Rotterdam will be discharged in Antwerp.  

We will inform you once the transshipment to Rotterdam will be arranged.  

 

Export cargo out of Rotterdam will be rolled to next voyage M/V Seago Antwerp 

042S.  

 

In addition, Antwerp will be called prior Bremerhaven.  

 

Antwerp ETA 11.10.2020 / ETS 12.10.2020  

Bremerhaven ETA 13.10.2020 / ETS 14.10.2020  

Limassol ETA 21.10.2020 / ETS 21.10.2020  

We apologies for any inconvenience caused which are beyond of our control. If 

you require more information, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 

 

Always at your service, 

 

Associated Maritime Agencies Ltd. 

As agents only. 


